
 
Hi,  
I am writing in opposition to HB 2004-A. 
This bill does nothing to address the real problem of not enough rental housing in Oregon. There might 
be a few landlords that are acting in ways that are making it difficult for some tenants. I don't know any 
personally but appears there are. Most landlords value good tenants and want them to stay.  
This bill seems like a knee jerk reaction to avoid fixing the root cause, we need more affordable housing. 
The question is how is this done and who pays for it. 
Jack Hoeck 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


